

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Traffic Calming Policy Update – Technical Warrant Criteria – Follow-up

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That a posted speed threshold for traffic calming be adopted; and,
- 2. That Administration submit a revised budget and funding plan including the use of concrete traffic calming curbs.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on September 6, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

September 6, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction.